
2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

2.1 Canterbury District Combined Bowling Club

Kevin Smith updated the Board on a proposal to amalgamate bowling clubs in south
Christchurch, being the Barrington, Beckenham, Spreydon and St Martins Clubs. The proposed
amalgamation would strengthen communities in south Christchurch.

A number of sites have been investigated, including Council sites, and the group is now keen to
progress the possible use of the land situated between the old service centre (corner Hunter
Terrace and Colombo Street) and the Water Services yard. Whoever utilises that piece of land
will be restricted to its use because of the proposed car park area associated with the new
Library/Service/Learning Centre. It was noted that the group would be tendering for the use of
the land when it becomes available in the future.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


